
QUESTION #1:  CAN STUDENTS WEAR COSTUMES? 

      YES of course!   Students wanting to participate in Halloween can wear their cos-
tumes or if they would prefer, they can also wear orange and black.    

 

QUESTION #2:  WHAT IS ALLOWED? 

       Students can wear their costume and if they have masks, they are per-
mitted for the parade portion of the day.   During class time students will be 
asked to remove masks.   

 

QUESTION #3:   WHAT IS NOT ALLOWED? 

       Accessories such as swords, throwing stars, magic wands (basically anything that needs to 
be carried) can be lost and spoil the evening candy hunt.   We ask parents to limit these items 
and understand that with 200 little people in costume, there is no reasonable way we can ensure 
these items go home with your child at the end of the day.   

 

QUESTION #4:   CAN I MAKE FOOD?   

 Please speak with your child’s classroom teacher.  Depending on allergies and some other 
educational factors, food may or may not be permitted.   We want the day to be fun but also 
safe for everyone, so please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher for clarification.    

 

REMINDER:   

     Please remember that we are a scent free school and we have members 
of our school that have severe allergies to scents so be mindful of items like 
hair spray.   

   Halloween is one of our 
favourite times of the year at 
Wellington.   We love candy and 
dressing up so it’s the perfect 
day!!!   Here are a few answers 
to commonly asked questions:   


